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Product Discontinuation Notice for Parts of the LP Series  

 

Dear all 

 

Best wishes and thank you for your continuous support. 

 

We are writing to inform you that we are going to discontinue the sales of illuminated and 

nonilluminated pushbutton switch, LP Series. 

 

Sorry for the inconvenience and hope for your understanding. 

                                    With best regards 

 

 

 

 

   

1. The reason for the discontinuation. 

Because of the decrease in demand and the restrictions on the use of cadmium in electrical contacts 

due to the expiration of RoHS exemptions, we decide to discontinue the production. 

 

In addition, please be noted that products supplied with silver contacts after March 2020 will 

not be compliant to RoHS any more. 

 

2. Substitutes    

No substitutes. 

 

3. Discontinuation schedule 

The deadline for the final order          : Apr. 30th, 2020    

The expected date for the final shipment  :  Sep. 30th, 2020 

 

If you have any question about this matter, please consult our company’s sales office. 

 

Best wishes. 
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